
 
 

 
 

HAMBURG CITY COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING 
JUNE 27, 2019 

 
 
 

 

Mayor Chris Lund called the Special City Council Meeting to order at 7:04 p.m. to 
discuss the Water Tower Project. Those in attendance were: Council Members Jason 
Buckentin, Eric Poppler, Scott Feltmann and Tim Tracy, City Clerk Jeremy Gruenhagen, 
Deputy Clerk Tamara Bracht, Chad Katzenberger and Justin Black with S.E.H.  
 
 
 
The State Historical Society has ruled that Hamburg’s old water tower is worthy of being 
put on the National Historical Register due to its age, design and condition. Because of 
this ruling, the Public Facilities Authority will not approve the City of Hamburg’s grant 
request for the new water tower, with the demolition of the old tower included.  
 
 
 
MOTION: Councilman Scott Feltmann motioned to remove the demolition of the 
old water tower out of the Water Tower Project bid. Seconded by Councilman Eric 
Poppler. Motion was unanimously approved. All Council Members were present. 
 
 
MOTION: Councilman Jason Buckentin moved to adjourn the Special Meeting at 
7:19 p.m. Seconded by Councilman Tim Tracy. Motion was unanimously 
approved. All Council Members were present. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Submitted by: 
Tamara Bracht 

Deputy Clerk 


